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| am emailing you after a conversation | had with Heather Patterson last Wednesday, June 22, 2016. We are working on
project 2RP-3684 together with WPX Energy.
| understand Heather is on vacation this week and referred me to you with any questions.

Heather and | had discussed the delineation requirement after the second attempt to delineate the area and finding

refusal at the restrictive layer. We

discussed placing a liner in the areas where chloride exceeded 2,500 mg/Kg at the

bedrock or at 4 feet below ground surface. We also discussed sampling a boring in the area of sample locations 010, 011,
and 012 where the spill pooled. However, | did not receive this in writing and wanted to be sure we had OCD approval
before continuing with the boring, excavation and liner placement.

If OCD grants approval to continue we would like to begin work beginning with the soil boring in the vicinity of 010, 011,
and 012 on Wednesday, June 29, 2016.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

ENVIRO{CLEAN

Kimberly Huckaba

Project Coordinator/Geologist
432.741.0855
khuckaba@eccgrp.com
www.EnviroCleanPS.com




